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Rumour has it. 

• The agricultural sector and tourism sector in Japan has 
been greatly affected by the misreporting from the 
media and malicious rumours about the radiation level. 

 

• Through this trip, we gained a better insight of the 
current situation in different prefectures of Japan.  

 

• Help spreading the correct information is the start to 
restoring the confidence of the local community. 

 



Learning experience. 
 

Every individual that we met in Japan greeted 
us with open arms and full smiles, even after all 
the negativity that they have went through.  

 

The optimism of the locals in the disaster areas 
will be something that we will never forget.  

 



Connection between the Kizuna Project participants and the locals 
from the disaster areas. 
 
Through this journey… 
 
The bonds of friendship blossomed. 
 



Having been greatly inspired by their 
strength and resilience, we wish to 
adopt such values in our lives as well, 
and also as a message that we wish to 
pass on to everyone we meet.  
 

ありがとうございました! 


